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Action Needed

. This letter is not intended to identify all of the ways in which your activities violate U.S.
law. It is your responsibility to ensure that you are in compliance with applicable legal
requirements.

Please notify this office in writing within fifteen (15) working days of your receipt ofthis
letter of the specific steps you will take to assure that your operations are in full
compliance with u.S. law. Please address your correspondence to Mr. Melvin
Szymanski, Compliance Officer, at the U.S. Food and Drug Administration, Center for
Drug Evaluation and Research, Office of Compliance, HFD-310, 5600 Fishers Lane,
Rockville, MD 20857. If you do not promptly correct your violations, FDA may take
legal action without further notice. Possible actions include seizure and/or injunction.
Further, federal agencies are advised ofthe issuance of all Warning Letters about drugs
so that they may take this information into account when considering the award of
contracts.

Sincerely,

~~
David J. Horowitz, Esq.
Director
Office of Compliance
Center for Drug Evaluation and Research
Food and Drug Administration






